
 

 

 

Wednesday 4 May, 2022 

K-2 Cross Country 

 

Date:  Tuesday 10 May, 2022 

Who: Kindergarten and Year 1 students, and Year 2 students who are not participating in 

the Evatt Park Cross Country Event 

Where: On the school oval 
Please enter school grounds via the Old Forest school gate 
 
Time: 9.45am 

  

Dear K-2 Parents and Carers, 

 

 We would like to warmly invite you to spectate and cheer on our runners. All students need to 

come dressed in either their house colours or sport uniform, including hat, and should wear 

sunscreen. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you then. 

 

Kind Regards, 

The K-2 Team 


